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November 4, 2019 
12:00 p.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called meeting with the following members 
present:  Lewis DeWeese, Chair; Bobby Bearden, and Mike Cole.  Chad Galloway and Terry 
Bramlett were absent.  Three members formed a quorum.   
 
Lewis DeWeese, Chair, called the meeting to order. 
 
Motion by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Mike Cole, to approve Heather Collis as an 
administrator effective January 1, 2020 pending completion of paperwork and background 
check.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mike Cole, seconded by Bobby Bearden, to accept the resignation of Patricia DuBois 
as an administrator and to recommend Patricia DuBois as a member of the professional staff 
(both effective January 1, 2020) pending completion of paperwork and background check.  All 
members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Superintendent Gwatney recognized Veterans serving on the Board and Fannin Sentinel reporter 
Elaine Owen and thanked them for their service.   
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Bobby 
Bearden, seconded by Mike Cole, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by the 
Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried.  

 
         

___________________________________ 
       Lewis DeWeese, Chairperson 
 
       _____________________________  
       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 
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